Hradec Kralové, 3™ January 2024

Information on ownership and company name change

Dear Business Partner,

We value the relationship we have developed between us, and it is our pleasure to share the
important information, that effective from December 29th, 2023, the company Trelleborg
Bohemia, a.s. has changed ownership.

Investment group Kaprain has acquired Trelleborg Bohemia, a.s. from the Trelleborg Group.
At the same time, the company name has changed from Trelleborg Bohemia, a.s. to
Gumokov, a.s. Investment group Kaprain already has presence in the rubber and chemical
industries, and this acquisition will only enhance their already active rubber portfolio.

We understand that changes can sometimes raise questions and concerns, however, we
would like to assure you that this change will have no negative impact on our ongoing
relationship, and we will continue with "business as usual”.

Please also note that our company identification and VAT numbers will remain unchanged.
We appreciate your trust and the continued partnership between us, and we believe that this
change will only help to strengthen our business relationship. Please feel free to contact us for
any further information or to discuss how we can further enhance our collaboration.

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to our future working together.

Yours sincerely

Ing. Michal Korbel
Vice-chairman of Board of Directors Member of Board of Directors

Gumokov, a.s.
Akademika Bedrny 531/8a, Vékode, 500 03 Hradec Kralové, Ceska republika
Tel.: +420 495 753 111 Fax: +420 495 753 184

www.trelleborgbohemia.com



